RT HON OWEN PATERSON MP

HOUSE OF COMMONS
LONDON SW1A 0AA
Cllr Michael E Cowey
Mistletoe Bungalow, Candle Lane
Woore

Crewe
Cheshire CW3 9RB

11" September 2017

/L

Thank you for your email on 8" September, in response to my letter dated 5®
September. I am sorry to hear that representatives from HS2 have not responded
to your emails. I have already forwarded the attached questions to the Chairman
of HS2 and I have now asked my office to chase for a response.

I will also raise this directly with the Secretary of State for Transport during my
meeting. He unfortunately had to cancel our meeting tomorrow but my diary
manager has rearranged the meeting for Wednesday 20" September.

I shall write again when I have received a response. In the meantime, do let me
know if there is anything further I can do to be of assistance.

Yours sincerely, /‘>

The Rt Hon Owen Paterson MP




